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Dear Commissioners,
This is in regard to a proposal to allow commercial camping on private properties along the coast. Please study the
impact this would have on properties and neighborhoods.
Our wells and roads would be significantly affected. Please do not pass this resolution.
Thank you
Andrea Parker
Coastal resident
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